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The Library began to use a virtual reference desk service in October 2001 to provide its clients an additional point for 
assistance.  This poster will explain the library's experiences with implementing and using a virtual reference service. It will
cover cost and selection of software.  It will outline training staff members and launching the service, including timing and 
level of publicity.  The poster will present information about staffing and statistics. The statistics will be for a given time period
and will include the number of questions the library answered, the type of questions asked, and the length of response time. 
Finally, the poster will explain whether investing in the service was the right decision for the Library. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 



 
 

      

 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, contact Marlyse MacDonald at marlyse.macdonald@duke.edu or Eric Albright at albri008@mc.duke.edu. 


